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I am a volunteer for Clackamas County Housing Access line.  Every week I answer 

requests from people who have worked hard all their lives and because of one illness 

or accident find that they can no longer stay in their homes because of the high cost 

of medical care.  This is just inhuman.  We all work hard and try to make our lives 

work, but no one can predict when illness might strike.  Health care should not be a 

luxury for the rich.  Everyone should be able to rest knowing that medical care is 

available to them and thier families.   


